\ § Seattle Office of

IG CERTIFICATION MEMO
I Inspector General
To: Gino Betts, OPA Acting Director
CC: Grainne Perkins, OPA Assistant Director
From: Payton Schenck, Public Safety Audit & Investigations Specialist
Date: August 29, 2022
Re: 20220PA-0100

CERTIFICATION:

| have reviewed the investigation for 20220PA-0100, and | certify the investigation as
thorough, timely, and objective. OIG understands that OPA's transcription service is
experiencing delays and requests that the transcripts of the SPD employees' recorded
interviews be uploaded upon receipt.

Sincerely,

Taugtors Jehmch

Payton Schenck
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